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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Jeff McCann, Chief Engineer 

 

DATE: August 29, 2017  

 

EVENT: Bridge Closure – Old Hwy 63 over Silver Fork Creek 

  (North of the Old Hwy 63 & Lipscomb Road Intersection) 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Due to maintenance and safety concerns the Missouri Department of 

Transportation has recommended the bridge on Old Hwy 63 over Silver 

Fork Creek be closed until further notice. Barricades will be installed 

and in place by 5:00 pm Tuesday, August 29th 2017.  Do not attempt to 

move, remove or drive around the barricades once they are in place.  An 

alternate route will be required. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-886-4480. 


